
Hello Senators and Representatives, 

 

I hope you vote yes for all of these bills.  They are very important to me.   

 

Critical Race Theory is a terrible concept to be teaching and will further divide us as people.  I 

do not want discrimination taught to my grandkids who are just starting school.  I think this 

should be put into law because even though DPI is in charge of the school, they are not providing 

rules against teaching these theories.  I have actually been shown some proof from other parents 

that Critical Race Theory has been introduced to kids in the early grades.   

 

 

Thank you, 

Sandra Wade 

1102 Bouyer Pl 

Lincoln, ND 58504 
 


